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Dear Sir/Madam,
I am contacting the IRRC to urge support for amending the above code in order to clarify the definitions of

Executive, Administrative, and Professional salaried workers. The time is long past due to update these
definitions in order to reflect current economic realities for the workers affected. Respectfully, Steve
Gothreau, Mountaintop PA
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